
Dear Parents,

I trust everyone had a wonderful weekend. The weather was beautiful. Fall is one of my 
favorite times of the year. 

Here are the announcements for the week.
• Fall Break: September 24-28

Here is what we are going over in K4.
• Bible

◦ Verse: Psalm 56: 3 – “When I am afraid, I put my trust in you.”
◦ Question: Who made God? Nobody made God. 
◦ We are continuing to discuss courage.

• Language Arts
◦ The letters this week are R and S. 
◦ We are continuing to talk about transportation. 

• Math
◦ Our number for the week is 4.

• Writing
◦ We will be learning to write the number 4.
◦ We started journals last week. The students have done a wonderful job. We will 

continue to work in our journals this week. 
Here are a couple of reminders.

• Please be certain that your child is eating breakfast. This gives them energy and brain 
power to learn at school. When a child is hungry, it makes learning difficult.

• This pertains to our girls. Please make sure your daughter wears shorts under dresses 
or skirts. 

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Bellew
K4 Teacher


